CITY OF LA FERIA

Notice of Public Hearing
City of La Feria

On Tuesday, October 13, 2015, at 6:30 PM the City of La Feria City Commission will hold a public hearing
for the review and consideration of the platting of Jamaica Estates Subdivision, a three lot subdivision out
of a 5 acre tract of land out of the north 10 acres of Block 60, Hooks and Hodges Subdivision No. 1, La
Feria, Cameron County, Texas.

The subdivision will consist of three (3) lots of varying sizes. The property, located on south Kansas City
Road, is within the La Feria City Limits and has City of La Feria water and wastewater services available.

The public hearing will be held in the City Commission Meeting Room, 115 E. Commercial Ave,
La Feria, TX. All interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing to voice their
opinion regarding the platting of this property. Interested persons may also submit written testimony to:

City of La Feria
Attn: Planning Department
115 E. Commercial Ave.
La Feria, TX 78559-5002

The City Commission Meeting Room is wheelchair accessible and accessible parking space is available.
Persons with disabilities or who require auxiliary aids or services to participate in this hearing should
contact the City Secretary two days before the hearing so that appropriate arrangements can be made.

To request additional information, please contact Paula M. Rodriguez, City of La Feria Planning and
Community Development Director at (956) 797-2261.
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